
 
06 March 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
We are arranging for the children in Year 1 and 2 to visit the Principality Stadium in Cardiff 
for a stadium tour and to visit the capital city on Friday 27 March.  The children will leave 
after registration and will return by the end of the day.  Your child should wear they school 
uniform and will need a packed lunch for the visit.  If your child receives free school meals 
and you would like a packed lunch to be provided can you please tick the box on the 
consent form so that this can be arranged. 
 
We are asking for a donation from parents of £14.00 to cover the cost of the trip which 
includes the stadium tour and transport.  To allow your child to go on the visit can you 
please complete the attached consent form and return no later than Wednesday 18 March 
as we need to confirm numbers with the Stadium.  Payment should be made via parent pay 
system. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the trip, please contact the school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
K Key 
Primary Phase Leader 


